CITY OF TUCSON
HOUSING & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT
ADMINISTRATION DIVISION

December 19, 2014

Teresita Majewski, President

Helen Erickson

Tucson Pima County Historic Commission
C/O Tucson City Clerks office

P.O. Box 27210

Tucson, AZ 85726

Re: Downtown Motor Apartments — Section 106 Process

Dear Ms. Majewski and Ms. Erickson;

Apparently you were unable to attend our follow-up meeting yesterday concerning the
Downtown Motor Apartments. At our meeting on Wednesday, December 10, 2014 it was
requested that the attendees have time to consult with their respective organizations to discuss
mitigation suggestions concerning the 80% demolition of the Downtown Motor Lodge and return
on December 18, 2014 at 4:30pm to report back with the suggestions/requests.

There is still time to participate. Please forward any suggestions by the close of business on
Monday, December 22, 2014. We look forward to receiving them.

Suggestions will be received at: sally.stang@tucsonaz.oov

Sincerely,

y

Sally Staﬁg
Director

Housing and Community Development Dept.
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C11y OF TUCSON _
HOUSING & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT
ADMINISTRATION DiVISION

December 19, 2014

Demion Clinco, President

Tucson Historic Preservation Foundation
P.O. Box 40008

Tueson, AZ 85717

Re: Downtown Motor Apartments — Section 106 Process

Drear My. Clinco:

Apparently you were unable to attend our follow-up meeting yesterday concerning the
Downtown Motor Apartments, At our meeting on Wednesday, December 10, 2014 it was
requested that the attendees have time to consult with their réspective organizations to discuss
mitigation suggestions concermning the 80% demolition of the Downtown Metor Lodge and return
on December 18, 2014 at 4:30pm to report back with the suggestions/requests. You had
indicated that you had a board meeting of the Tucson Historic Preservation Foundation (THPF)
during which you could discuss this issue.

Please forward any suggestions from the THPY by the close of business on Monday, December
22,2014, we look forward to receiving them.

Sincerely,

Sally Stang”
Director
Housing and Community Development Dept.

Via email: demion.clinco@preservetucson.org & demionc@yahoo.com
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